
From: Tori Beth Black
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

'Landrum, Brandon J.' <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>
Date: 7/12/2017 5:43:17 PM

Subject: Schedule update for tomorrow - please don't kill me

When we leave Shaw, we will head to the Sumter County Sheriff’s Department (1281 N Main St, Sumter, SC 29153) 
for a 5 min meeting. Yes, I realize this is in the opposite direction of Columbia BUT we’re gonna make it work. I will try 
to get us out of Shaw by 1:30 and to the Sheriff’s department a few minutes before 2 so we can be on the road again 
by 2:10. The Fire Academy is aware of the schedule changes and they have been awesome so no worries there. 
Fingers crossed for tomorrow everyone!
 
Thanks!
TB
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
864-617-7973
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